	Ko Maiki te Maunga

Ko Pikopiko i Whiti te Moana

Ko Kororareka te Pängakainga

Ko Rahiri te Tupuna


	[image: image1.emf]


LOCALS AND LANDSCAPED TOURS – NEW ZEALAND ENCOUNTERS

Translation:
Maiki is the our sacred mountain that we look up to

Pikopiko i whiti is the body of water in the bay at Kororareka

Kororareka is our home that connects us with all elements

For Rahiri is our ancestor

The meaning of the Tohu:
The figure is that of the korora (blue penguin) significant to Kororareka (Russell).

It is in the shape of a female to recognise and acknowledge the strength of our women who have been a driving force of this marae.

The korora is made up of three shapes denoting the trinity and the three baskets of knowledge important to Maoridom and the figure is attached to the pole that represents whakakotahitanga that pays tribute to the poukara and te Maiki hill embracing the spirit of unity.  

It stands upright to represent strength authority and life.

Explanation:
The Kororaraka Marae Society is a registered charitable organisation, registered office located on the Corner of Pitt Street and The Strand in Russell.

A main function and cause of the Kororareka Marae’s is working in partnership with local people and families, various organisations and groups in the Russell area including the Department of Conservation to preserve promote and protect this amazing environment that we live in both land and sea based. This responsibility requires the restoration, protection and enhancement of our wide life extending from native birds to the many fishes and marine life contained in the sea that surrounds us in the Bay of Islands.

The KMS is in the process of formulating a website in addition to the many other volunteer functions it performs in the Russell community and this will be online as soon as possible.

Colwyn Shortland who is the registered guide of locals and landscape tours in the Bay of Islands is heavily involved with its administration and will match any donation made through locals and landscapes to the Kororareka Marae Society.

Kind regards

Colwyn Shortland

